
Ohio State Will Not Play Friday Game In 2024

FOX Sports announced its full FOX College Football Friday schedule and Ohio State didn’t appear in the
release, meaning all of Ohio State’s regular season games will be on Saturdays in 2024.

The FOX slate of games includes teams from the Big Ten, Big 12 and Mountain West conferences. Big
Ten teams that will play on Friday this year are Illinois at Nebraska on Sept. 20, Washington at Rutgers
on Sept. 27, Michigan State at Oregon on Oct. 4, Northwestern at Maryland on Oct. 11, Oregon at
Purdue on Oct. 18, Rutgers at USC on Oct. 25, Iowa at UCLA on Nov. 8, UCLA at Washington on Nov.
15 and Purdue at Michigan State on Nov. 22.

The Big Ten schools that don’t have a Friday game this season other than Ohio State are Indiana,
Michigan, Minnesota, Penn State and Wisconsin.

The other Friday games broadcast on FOX this season will be Arizona at Kansas State on Sept. 13, Utah
at UCF on Nov. 29, and the Mountain West championship game on Dec. 6.
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